
 

Dear Parents, 

Our KS2 Sports Morning will take place on Friday 15th July from 9.15-10.30am. 

Your child may come to school in their PE kit with a coloured t-shirt corresponding to their 
house team. If you do not have the specific coloured t-shirt, please send your child in their 
normal PE kit and we will endeavour to provide coloured bands. Should you not know 
your child’s team, please ask their class teacher. 

Autumn = Yellow 

Winter = Blue 

Spring = Green 

Summer = Red 

We are hoping for some lovely weather, so please ensure your child has a sun hat, sun-
cream and their usual bottle of water on the day. Sports Days are always weather 
dependent so please be understanding should the event need cancelling at short notice. 

The children will be in mixed house teams and move around eight events in a clock-wise 
motion. Parents will have allocated areas to remain within whilst watching. Chairs will be 
available should you need one. 

The results of Sports Day will be shared with all the children on Friday afternoon, 
therefore, once the children have finished the eighth event, staff will take the children 
back to class. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

Gemma Zajac 
PE Co-ordinator 

 


